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Members of the OPSB,

 
Clinton and Highland Counties will benefit greatly from solar projects and promote the production of
clean and sustainable energy. These projects also bring millions of dollars in investments into our
communities, creating new jobs, supporting local education, and protecting our environment.
 

Sincerely,
Robert Moon

131 W Main St, Apt 2B
Wilmington, OH 45177
United States
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